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From Spencer Pluck <spencer.pluck@brant.ca>
Date Thu 1/16/2025 10:52 AM
To Spencer Pluck <spencer.pluck@brant.ca>

From: Jennifer Williams <membership@oapsb.ca>
Sent: January 16, 2025 9:25 AM
To: Spencer Pluck <spencer.pluck@brant.ca>
Subject: Important Industry Communications For Your Reference
 

 

Important Industry Communications

 

Today two important industry communications were released.

The first, from the Solicitor General, is a news release: Ontario Launches

New Tool to Better Monitor High-Risk Offenders on Bail.

The second, from the Inspector General of Policing, was the Inspector

General Memo #2: Changes to the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019
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and Revised Advisory Bulletin 1.1.

To ensure that all of our members received these communications they have

been linked here for your reference.

Connect With Us!

 

This email was sent on behalf of Ontario Association of Police Services Boards located at PO
Box 43058, London RPO Highland, ON N6J 0A7. To unsubscribe click here. If you have
questions or comments concerning this email contact Ontario Association of Police Services
Boards at oapsb@oapsb.ca.
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